
 
The Office of International Programme(OIP),SRCC, under the guidance of its 
Chairperson and Principal, Dr.Simrit Kaur has  undertaken a pioneering 
initiative of collaborating with Harvard University,USA. 
 
The Office of International Programme(OIP), SRCC is the Official Outreach 
Partner of the Harvard College, US-India Initiative(HUII)2018. 
 
SRCC students along with Dr. Mallika Kumar ,OIP Coordinator and Commerce 
Dept Teacher in Charge would be participating in the conference  on January 
6th & 7th, 2018 at ITC Maurya, New Delhi.   
 
The Conference aims to create dialogue between Indian & American Youth to 
address some of India's most pressing social economic political & 
environmental issues and thereby create a platform to discuss ideas for 
India's future. 
  

 
 
 

 



 


